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Mrs Bowyer’s Blog01
Dear parents, carers and children,

This week's newsletter comes to you from a very sunny Ravensthorpe – 

what a lovely week it has been!  On Tuesday our Year 2 children had a 

wonderful time in Hunstanton (which really was 'Sunny Hunny') - they had a 

great time exploring the beach and, having planned exactly what they 

needed to take, they certainly demonstrated being prepared as part of our 

RPS Way.

Our respectful superstars this week are our Year 4 classes, who on 

Wednesday performed at the Cresset Theatre.  They had been working 

hard in school on their dance performances and did us proud with both 

their performing skills and their behaviour in the theatre.  A huge thank you 

to all of the parents and carers for your support in providing costumes – 

they looked amazing!

Back in school, Year 4 have also been amazing this week in their 

multiplication screening check and in Key Stage 1 our children have been 

showing their confidence and resilience during the phonics screening 

check.  Thank you to the staff who have put an incredible amount of work 

into all the events this week.

Have a great weekend and we will see you all back next week,

Mrs Bowyer



School Calendar02
Explore Cafes

This term, our Celebration cafes are 

being replaced with our Explore 

Cafes. This is your chance to join your 

child and explore part of our foundation 

curriculum. You might be joining them to 

carry out a science experiment, to create 

a piece of artwork or to design a product 

in design & technology.

Come and join us for tea/coffee and a 

cake and learn more about what your 

child is learning in school this term. All 

resources will be provided and no 

previous experience is needed!

Save the date now!

Year 4 – Friday 23rd June

EYFS – Friday 30th June

Year 3 - Friday 7th July

Monday​​ Tuesday​​ Wednesday​​ Thursday​​ Friday​​

19 June​ 20 June​ 21 June​ 22 June​ 23 June

Year 4 Explore Cafe

26 June ​ 27 June 28 June 29 June 30 June

EYFS Explore Cafe

3 July 4 July 5 July 6 July 7July

Year 3 Explore Cafe

10 July 11 July 12 July 13 July 14 July

Year 3 and 4 Sports 
Morning

Reception, Year 1 and 
Year 2 Sports morning

Year 5 and 6 Sports 
Morning

Ravensthorpe Summer 
Festival

17 July 18 July 19 July

Last day of term
Early finish

We are aware that Eid is approaching, if your child will be taking part in the 

celebrations, please remember to fill in a leave of absence form, this can be 

found on the school website. Thank you.



A massive congratulations and well done 
to all the year 4s who took part in the 
performance on Wednesday. You were 
amazing!
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Father's Day 
Breakfast

Thank you to everyone who was able to join us for this morning's 
breakfast – as you can see, families enjoyed a range of sports activities 
including archery. A huge thank you to Mr Blanchard and the Just Do 

Sports Team for supporting this event.



This week, we are still focusing on 

being respectful.  There have been 

lots of opportunities recently for the 

children to demonstrate this outside 

of school at performances, on visits 

and out in the community – well 

done!

Red Kites: Sophie

Yellowbill Kites: Lukas

Goshawks: Whitney

Sparrowhawks: Leja

Spotted Kestrels: Ismira

Golden Kestrels: Isaiah

Eastern Ospreys: Joshua

Western Ospreys: Yeshika

Merlin Falcons: Rebeka

Peregrine Falcons: Hussain

Sea Eagles: Justinas

Martial Eagles: Raihana

04 Our RPS Way Stars – Being Respectful

Class of the Week

This week's classes of the week are our Year 

4 classes for showing great respect to each 

other, the audience and other performers at 

the Cresset.



Congratulations this 

week to Peregrine 

Falcons and Western 

Ospreys – what 

amazing scores!

So, we are still just inside 

the top 10 and still one 

place above 

Nova. However, 

Longthorpe are now 3rd. 

Come on 

Ravensthorpe! We need to 

work together to move up 

that leaderboard next 

week!

A SPECIAL WELL DONE!

To Spotted Kestrels for 

your AMAZING team work 

to win the challenge this 

week!

Pola continues to be a kind and valued 
member of Eastern Ospreys class. She is 
social and is able to work with a large 

variety of students. Pola always ensures 
she follows our RPS way, she is vigilant in 
ensuring others follow this too. I have 
enjoyed my conversations with Pola, her 
kindness and considerations for her 
friends and her family always shine 
through her stories and opinions. She 
particularly enjoys colouring and has a 
very keen eye for detail. I will miss seeing 
her drawings of cats in particular! It has 
been lovely to get to know Pola, I have 
no doubts that she will thrive in year 5. 
Good luck next year!



05 In our community...

A big well done to:

Amelia Y2

Martyna Y3

Miley Y4

Stephen Y5

Finley Y6

for working hard on their 

reading and spelling on 

Nessy



Birthdays 

Happy Birthday from everyone at Ravensthorpe!

Glorija

8

Nojus P

11
Harry

5

Natalia Z

9

Maria G

11

Aliza

8

Whitney

7

Laura

9

Mrs Bush

Miss Kauser

Mrs Cannon



Nativity! The Musical

Coming in November 2023, Nativity! The Musical will be a live production, 
produced by The Cresset. Directed by Stuart Morrison and Monique Benoiton-

Smith, the creative team behind last year’s pantomime Peter 
Pan, Nativity! promises to be a sparkling fun-filled show.

With just 3 adult roles in the entire show, we are looking for 50 talented young 
performers to make up the rest of the cast, playing the primary school children 
who put on the best nativity production ever and the other teachers and adult 

characters!

This is a completely free opportunity. There will be no charge for auditions, and 
no performance fee. We believe every young person should be able to 

participate in performing arts and encourage any young people who want to get 
involved to come along to the auditions and have a go!

Auditions will take place at the end of June/beginning of July. For more 
information, please click on the following link

Nativity! The Musical - The Cresset

https://www.cresset.co.uk/performing-arts/nativity-the-musical/
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